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13/12/2018  08:06:272018/5802/P OBJ anna franklin I object to this application as it is totally out of character with the rest of the buildings in the neighbourhood.  

This road is adjacent to a conservation area and should be treated as part of the heritage areas of West 

Hampstead.  This extension will present problems of overlooking neighbouring properties, loss of general 

green space in an area that frequently breaches allowable legal air pollution levels.  Small time local 

developers are regularly offering local garden flat owners a chance to increase the sq m of their properties and 

cash in by selling up.  Most of the owners are absentee landlords who are just renting their properties.  

Camden should launch an investigation into this practice which is being promoted by local estate agents.
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